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Saying Goodbye Tuesday 23rd July 
We will be having our leavers saying goodbye coffee and 
cake morning 9am -11am.  

We will be saying goodbye to Tika, Freddie, Tommy, Darcie, 
Wilomina and Solomon. We wish you all a very happy time 
at your new school. 

If the weather is good we will be having some fun races for 
the children as they have really enjoyed the Barnardo’s 
fundraising week.

Bags to school 
If anyone has any bags of 
clothes sorted out we can put 
into our shed until the 4th 
November 2019 

Please would you be able to 
pass on the message to all 
your extended families. 

We can raise well above £200 

Thank you very much

Book Bags and Diaries 
Book bags and diaries will all be 
slowly collected in from Tuesday 
16th July.  

You will be able to view any 
updates 

In your child’s draw at any time               

Autumn Term 
We return back to little Bears on 
Wednesday 4th September 

Thank you to all for supporting Little Bears Pre-
school 

Wishing you all a wonderful and very happy 


